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 What a wonderful week the children have had! 
 Maurward enjoyed a fun Forest School session 
 on Friday making Stick Men, based on the 
 popular Julia Donaldson book. Shire and Anning 
 met cartoonist and illustrators James Turner and 
 Steve May and have been inspired to draw and 
 write. Maiden and Iceni classes met author Jack 
 Meggit - Phillips which has led to some 
 wonderful short stories based around monsters.  
 Thank you to everyone who came to the Meet 
 the Teacher sessions. It is always lovely to 
 share how well your child is settling in and to 
 discuss the progress that they are making. 
 I hope you have a good weekend  

 School Updates 



 Updates from classrooms 

 Anning 

 We've had a lovely week in Anning Class. We've been writing a recount of our visit to 
 Lulworth Castle last week in English and learning about fact families in maths and how to 
 add and subtract 10s and 1s.  In RE we have been learning about how we can be stewards 
 for our planet and ways we can care for our common home.  We created artwork using only 
 what we found outside in nature and loved it! 

 Maiden  Castle 
 Year 3 has had a fantastic week. We had a great trip to see the author Jack Meggitt-Phillips. 
 We have been focusing on column addition in maths, story writing about villains in literacy 
 and we learnt all about rocks in science.  

 Photos from this week 



 School  Competitions 



 Year Group  Event  Date 

 Maurward  Class visit to Wessex Wild  Wednesday 23  rd  October 

 Whole School  Children finish for half term 

 Laudato Si Day-Children wear Home clothes. 

 Thursday 24  th  October 

 Half Term 

 Whole School  Return to school  Monday 4  th  November 

 Anning  Dorset Council Remembrance Service 

 County Hall 

 Monday 11  th  November 

 Whole School  School Photographs  Monday 18  th  November 

 Whole School  Scholas�c book event  Tuesday 19  th  November 

 Whole School  PTFA Christmas Shop  Monday 9  th  December 

 Whole School  Christmas Meal – Book via Local Food Links  Wednesday 18  th 

 December 

 Whole School  School closes for Christmas Holidays  Friday 20  th  December 

 Christmas Holiday 

 Whole School  Return to school  Tuesday 7  th  January 

 Have a good weekend.  P.Fearn 


